
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
TENANTS PANEL 
Subject: Tenants Report Card edits 
 
Date: 23 August 2019 
 
Attendees: 
Lorraine Logan 
Stephen Watt 
Christine Reid 
Catherine Boyles 
Roberta Coulter 
Sharon McCotter  
 
Discussion Points 
 

 

Staff members L Logan and S Watt presented the Tenant Report Cards from 
2018/19 and 2017/18 to the panel.  
 
All members discussed the style, layout, headings, icons, and images which were 
expected of the annual Tenant Report Card.  
 
The proposed edits were noted by the staff members and the Panel thanked for their 
contribution. The Tenant Report Card is expected to be printed and distributed 
towards the end of October 2019.  
 


